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Administrator’s News... 
School is now in full swing and we are so excited to have wel-

comed many new families to our center.  The children are 

already learning so many new things and we love seeing 

their smiling faces everyday! September is going to be 

packed with many fun and new learning adventures. If you 

or somebody you know who is a community helper we would 

love for you guys to come in and share your experiences in a 

fun interactive way with our children. Please keep a watch 

out for many fun activities such as fun spirit days, Grand-

parent’s Day and Special Community Helpers who will come 

and visit with our children. Please remember to check your 

child’s changes of clothes to make sure they are weather 

appropriate and to please label all cups and bottles with first 

and last name. New parent’s please remember to bring in a 

family picture for  your child’s classroom family tree. We are 

so excited to welcome Mrs. Connie back to our Wellington 

family and congratulate Carrie on 4 years of Service.  

With Love, Mrs. Taryn and Mr. Tyler 

Happy Birthday from Wellington 

South Cape    
9/10 Charlotte S.              9/19 Amelia Z.                   

9/1 Ms. Connie 

9/11 Kody M.                    9/20 Braxton M.                

9/14  Ms. Brooke  

9/14 Isaac S.                      9/26  Austin B.  

Dates To Remember 

September 4 Labor Day Closed 

September 7– Team Spirit Day 

September 8– Grandparent’s Day 

September 25– No VPK Yom Kippur  



Summer is coming to an end and we are ready for 
Fall!  

We would like to extend a warm Wellington welcome 
to our new friend Jackson, while we say goodbye to 
Blaise, as he moved on up to the ones. We will stop 

by to say hello every chance we get. 

 

A big hooray to Mila for learning to crawl! We have 
so much movement down here in the nursery. It 

brings us such joy to watch all of our babies play and 
learn throughout each day. We will continue to     

practice tummy time with our younger ones, as well 
as crawling, standing, and walking with our older 

ones.  

 

Parents, thank you very much for continuing to clear-
ly label all bottles, lids, and sippy cups with your 

child's first and last name. This is a DCF regulation 
and we appreciate your cooperation and                  

understanding.  

 

Let us see what September has in store for us down 
here in the nursery. 

 

Thank you for sharing your babies with us. 

 

Love your Nursery Teachers, 

 

Ms. Kerry and Ms. Carrie  

Hello September! Happy Fall Y’all 

 

My name is Ms.Connie, I have been with Welling-
ton Academy for 6 years as the lead teacher in the 
D1 class, I took one year off to explore other center 

settings.  

 

I have learned a tremendous amount of knowledge 
and gained new certifications on my journey.   

I plan on making some changes to the class that 
better suits the toddler's needs.  We will be work-

ing on our fine motor skills with different tech-
niques that are guided through play.  Also, please 

bring in a family picture for our family tree that will 
be up soon. 

 

Lastly, please label all cups with first and last 
names and have spare clothes in the cubby! We 

will be getting messy while we learn through play! 

 

I cannot wait to watch your precious toddlers grow 
and learn with me this year. 

 

D-1 Teacher 

Connie Bayer 

  



Happy September!! 

August was a great month getting back 
to school and seeing some familiar fac-

es and some new. We’re excited to 
kick off a new month. There will be no 

school Monday, September 4, 2023. 
Team Spirit dress up day will  be Thurs-
day, September 7. Dress in  your favor-
ite jersey or team colors. We’ll be cele-

brating Grandparent’s Day so be on 
the look out for the dates. Please re-
member to have a weather appropri-
ate changes of clothes in your  child’s 
cubby. Show and tell is every Friday. 

Please no toys unless they are brought 
in on designated show and tell days. 
We’re excited to welcome Harper to 

our class. It’s going to be a great 
month. 

Love Ms. Kelsey and Ms. Celia  

Hello shining pupils and parents! 
     We have started this new school year off 

to a great start. Ms. Nadia has joined our 
class so let's all welcome her into the Twos!!  
This month we will be learning about all the 

different types of community helpers and 
their respected duties. We will discuss which 
ones peak their interests as well as associat-
ed role play. Continuing on with our alpha-
bet, we will be learning letters E,F,G, and H. 

Be on the lookout for our new Alphabet 
wall! In addition to our shapes, we will be 

introducing octagon and what "octa" is Latin 
for. The colors we will be focusing on for this 
month are red and white and where we see 

them (ex. Hospitals, ambulances, first aid 
kits...etc.).  

    Parents, as we start approaching colder 
weather, please keep a light jacket handy in 
their cubbies at all times and please bring in 
a most recent family picture to hang up on 

our family tree.  
     Thank you to all of the parents who pur-
chased stuff off of our classroom wish list. 
We are so thankful and the kids absolutely 

love it all.  
 
 

Thank you for sharing your child with us, 
    Ms. Brooke & Ms. Nadia  



Welcome to September! We are already learn-
ing a lot. This month we are talking about com-
munity helpers. If you would like to pick a day 
and come and talk about your career with the 

children that would be greatly appreciated. 
Happy Birthday to a couple of our VPK friends, 
Braxton and Xander. We would like to welcome 
our new VPK friends, Braxton, Hope, Michael T., 

Mason, Hosanna, Emma, Landon, and Kara. 
Thank you to all the parent’s for all of our wish-
list donations for back to school. Please remem-

ber to bring in a family picture for our family 
tree.  

 

Ms. Danielle and Mr. Tyler  





 

Community Helpers  

 

Ages 0-2  

Letters: E,F,G,H 

Numbers: 3,4,5 

Shapes: Square and Octagon 

Colors: Red and White 

 

 

Developmental Threes, Fours & VPK 

Letters: E,F,G,H 

Numbers: 3,4,5  

Shapes: Square, Octagon, and Cylinder 

Colors: Red and White   






